Sent: 18 May 2021 19:

To: Leela Muthoora

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Areas; Planning@CoventGarden.org.uk
Subject: Macklin Street Windows 2021/1850/P

Categories: CASES

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Leela,

| will have to object for this application for now for the Seven Dials CAAC until a D&A statement is
submitted. Given the status of this building within the CA the application details are completely
inadequate. Specifically we need to know if the existing windows are historic, why they are being replaced,
etc.

Owen Ward



